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COME TO THE COOKOUT ON THE 19™

Yes, we are getting together on the 19th for Burgers, Brats and Hot Dogs at 5:30 p.m. You
can bring whatever you would like to go with the sandwiches and we will have a tasty meal and
a jolly good time! Just show up with your dish or plate of goodies (desserts always welcome)
and join in the fun and fellowship.

BOARD MEETING NOTES

On September 8 the board met with attendance as follows: Don Hughes, Jim Snyder, Vern
Sullenger, Reed Blair, Mike and Susan Hoover, Jim and Roberta Graham, Ted Bock and
Wilma Winings.

Vern opened the meeting with prayer which was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Vern’s treasurer’s report indicated a balance in the bank of $4,916.74 with $50 plus some
change yet to be deposited. He said we have received a refund on the LATA insurance of
$182. The only check that had been written since last month was for miscellaneous items
purchased by Wilma.

Don inquired if there were any comments to be made about the last cookout and everyone
agreed it was a good one.

Under Old Business: Fly-outs — Reed said he had flown to breakfast at Greencastle. Vern
said he checked on Social Flights which reports activities but none are reported at the present
time. He said Mark Emminger is planning a breakfast at Pam’s Place soon but a definite date
has not been set as yet.

Wilma reported on her contact with Joan of Martha’s Orchard where our Christmas Dinner is to
be held. They are in business but adhering to social distancing for their table set up. Food will
be served from behind plastic protection at the buffet instead of self service. They are using
the event barn for parties of all kinds. The barn is heated and air conditioned. In cold weather
they turn on the heat but cannot guarantee the building temperature as it is a large open area.
She invited anyone interested to come down to see the space and how it will be set up. If we
decide to cancel we are to let her know.

Regarding Swift fuel — Reed says it is better than auto fuel. No information is available at the
moment of any movement on this.
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BOARD MEETING NOTES —Continued

Our Christmas Dinner is still scheduled for December 4.

At the last meeting Dallas invited anyone interested to visit the project he and his son are
working on. The plane was moved to Patrum field for wing work. Apparently nobody could go.

Under New Business: Vern reported his partner had located the Champ he used to own at a
FBO on the east coast. The wings were damaged and new wings are needed. A set of wings
goes with it. He may buy the plane and wondered if anyone would want to take on a project to
rebuild it. Dorel Graves was mentioned as a prospect and Vern said he was on his contact list.

Our September cookout on the 19" will feature brats, burgers and hot dogs as the entrée.

Jim Graham reported a search for a new representative from Hendricks County for maintaining
contact with the Indianapolis Airport Authority. Names have been proposed including Bob
Duncan (a member of HCAA) but he is “up in the air” about it. We think he would be good for
the position.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

JULY GET TOGETHER WITH BARBECUE A SUCCESS

Jim Snyder took care of getting the barbecue and heating it up for our enjoyment. (Well, really,
Suzanne heated it up for us.) We had a successful evening with a good attendance. Jim sets
up the crockpot with barbecue in the photo below. Thanks Jim and Suzanne!
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Don Hughes arrived early to set up the tables
and chairs. Assistance would be appreciated
each month.
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ABOVE LEFT -- Visiting while waiting -
Susan and Mike; JoAnn and Don

ABOVE - Lou and Linda smile for the camera

AT LEFT —- Jay tells Red all about flying
for UPS
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ABOVE LEFT --Paula, John and Lisa keep
their distance

ABOVE RIGHT - Barbara and Paul in the
food line

AT RIGHT - Paula and Jay fill their plates
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AT LEFT — The line continues

BELOW — Enjoying the food, fellowship
and the wonderful weather

Christmas Dinner 12/7/93 at Waterfront Hotel. Recognize anyone?



